
Bill Introduced to Require Baby and Mother Friendly Designations at
Hospitals

2/28/2024

Assembly Bill A3507, introduced in the New Jersey General Assembly on February 5, 2024, would require every hospital that
provides inpatient maternity services to maintain both a Baby-Friendly Hospital designation issued by Baby-Friendly USA and a
Mother-Friendly Hospital designation issued by the Improving Birth Coalition as a condition of continuing to provide inpatient
maternity services.

For more information, contact:
John D. Fanburg, Chair | 973.403.3107 | jfanburg@bracheichler.com
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